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Town of Lincoln 

Selectmen’s Office 

148 Main Street – P.O. Box 25 

Lincoln, New Hampshire 03251-0025 

 

 

O.J. Robinson     Tamra Ham     Jack Daly 
 

Phone: (603)745-2757   -   Fax: (603)745-6743   -   Email: TownHall@LincolnNH.org 

 

 

The Budget Committee Meeting 
scheduled for Thursday, December 
16th at 5:30 pm has been canceled.  

 
The next meeting will be Tuesday, 

January 4, 2022, at 5:30 pm.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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